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I firmly oppose this measure as wholly unnecessary. It is quite clearly intended only 

to hinder the ability of law-abiding citizens to buy, sell or trade firearms in a lawful 

manner and would serve no useful purpose whatsoever. Federal regulations around 

FFL holders and firearms sales are more than satisfactory and have served our state 

well. There are no conceivable public safety benefits that would result from this bill, if 

it were passed, and I urge committee members to reject it outright.  

 

At a time when our civil rights are under threat from all directions, including from a 

rogue federal government, it is high time that Oregon legislators stopped doing the 

same. You people need to instead look long and hard at the situation on our streets, 

with rampant drug abuse and the enabling of drug addicts and their criminal lifestyle, 

and take serious steps toward addressing this longstanding disaster instead of further 

degrading our quality of life and the things that originally drew us to this great state. 

Reject HB 3076 today and do not consider it again. 


